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NOTICE OF 2012 SPRING ANNUAL MEETING 
 

TO ALL REPRESENTATIVES: 
 
The Spring Annual Meeting of the Committee of Banking Institutions on Taxation (CBIT) will be held on 
Tuesday, May 29, 2012 at the Fox Hollow Golf Club in Somerville, NJ.  Attendees can begin “check-in” 
at 10:00 AM.  A luncheon and the Annual Business Meeting will take place at 10:30 AM.  This will be the 
Committee’s Annual Meeting in which Officers and Members report and a review of the Annual Budget 
will take place.  In addition a vote to re-elect certain board members will take place along with a 
discussion of other pertinent issues. 
 
The Spring Annual Meeting is another opportunity to “network” with fellow tax professionals, reward 
individuals within our organizations for a “job well done” and to introduce fellow practitioners to our 
organization.  At $125.00 per member or $250.00 per guest, the fee covers all costs including gratuities 
(caddies, however, at your option and expense).  Substitutes for members are permitted up to the total 
number of memberships owned by a CBIT participating institution. 
 
To reserve a place at the Spring Annual Meeting, please visit the CBIT website at www.cbit-usa.org.  
Click on Spring Annual Meeting found on the left hand side of the home page and this will take you to 
the registration page that has all the details.  Please also fill out the attached Spring Meeting receipt, 
when making payment. 
 
Look forward to seeing you on May 29th. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John J. Gallagher 
 
    Chairman          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


